COPY. |
Elopd's Register of Shipping.

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

21st August, 1939,

Dear sm;

With reference to your letter
of the 19th instant in connexion with the Donkey Boiler
proposed for the M.V, "HELLESUND", I shall be glad if you
will return as soon as possible ome copy of Plan No.5646
sent with my communication of the 13th June last, the
copy retained in this Office having been mnm.

1 am, Dear Sirs,
Yours :umm,

Assistent Secretary.

The Surveyors,
0810«
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